

Poznań, 6 April 2017

Professor Zofia Szweykowska-Kulińska Director Institute of Molecular Biology and Biotechnology

Dear Professor Szweykowska-Kulińska,

I extend my cordial congratulations to you on the occasion of the 25th anniversary of the Institute of Molecular Biology and Biotechnology of the Adam Mickiewicz University.

The field of molecular biology has flourished over the past 25 years. This period was also one of the most productive for the Institute of Molecular Biology and Biotechnology. It has gradually turned into a large Institute from the small three departments. Its scientific achievements have become the basis for granting the KNOW status to the Institute and now the Faculty of Biology enjoys the strong position in the University.

I was always convinced that biology means the unity and diversity of life, and molecular biology as a discipline not only solves problems related to this molecular level of organization of life, but stimulates and promotes molecular methods to develop other areas of biology. I am very happy that my point of view is shared by the Institute's authorities.

Let me take advantage of this opportunity to express my deep appreciation for your outstanding research results and unrivalled quality in teaching. Please accept my best wishes for future success in contributing to making this world a better place for everyone, through excellent education and the power of knowledge.

Vivat, crescat, floreat Institute!

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Andrzej Lesicki